
 

 
 

August 13, 2023 

 

 

Dear Prof. Li: 

 

On behalf of the Organizing Committee of the 8th Asian Spectroscopy Conference 
(ASC2023), to be held in Niigata, Japan, from September 3 to 7, 2023, we would like 
to sincerely invite you as an invited speaker at this meeting.  
 
Asian Spectroscopy Conference is the international platform for sharing and 
exchanging the latest exciting advances in spectroscopy in Asia and Oceania. ASC2023 
aims to bring together experts in different generations from a variety of spectroscopy 
fields to discuss the recent progress and form an intimate scientific network. 
 
The 8th Asian Spectroscopy Conference was originally planned for 2021 but has been 
postponed because of the COVID-19 pandemic. Since the pandemic is now ending, we 
decided to organize it with an in-person format this year. 
 
We would be honored by your attendance and be very grateful if you could reply to our 
invitation by Thursday, August 18, 2023. 

 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
The Organizing Committee of ASC2023 

Chair, Tahei Tahara (RIKEN) 
      Vice Chair, Masaaki Fujii (Tokyo Institute of Technology) 

Vice Chair, Koichi Iwata (Gakushuin University) 
 

 


